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The administration of Baugo Community Schools learned of a social media thread that alleged a 
teacher was violating church-state separation in one of our buildings.  Those allegations were 
taken seriously.  In this instance, there were materials that could have been interpreted as bias. 
They were provided by students in an effort to contribute to an orderly, systematic classroom 
discussion protocol that has been used in this classroom.  In compliance with board policy 
however, any materials that could advance partisan political or religious views were removed. 
Efforts will continue to ensure that teaching techniques in our schools do not violate civil liberties 
and a clear separation between church and state is honored.  Baugo Community Schools 
recognizes the dignity and rights of all of our students and will exercise great care to afford them 
their civil rights.   Any action to this matter, if directed to an employee, would remain confidential, 
since Baugo Community Schools does not comment on human resource issues. Baugo 
Community Schools encourages stakeholders to confidentially communicate concerns with our 
district office through our email portal:  ​confidential@baugo.org 
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